# **RO End of Term Wrap Up**

May 2022 - August 2022

### Welcome back, grads!

This summer term marked the exciting return of in-person convocation with students, staff and family finally getting a chance to gather together IRL to commemorate the amazing achievements of our Humber grads.

#### **Highlight: Spring 2022 Convocation**



In-person convocation ceremonies ran from June 14 to 17 at the Toronto Congress Centre with over 3,870 attendees. RO staff and volunteers from every Humber department and faculty worked tirelessly to ensure each grad was gowned, marshalled, zhuzhed and ready for their moment in the spotlight. It was great to get our convo legs - and biggest grad smiles - going again!



For grads who were were unable to attend their Spring 2022 convocation, we hosted an in-person photo opportunity at the North campus on August 16 and 17. Over 200 grads were able to put on their gowns and snap their own photos with their guests and biggest cheerleaders at a Humber Grad photo booth.

Check out the June ceremony gallery and see what grads who crossed the finish line (and the convocation stage) were saying about their experience: <a href="https://humber.ca/convocation">humber.ca/convocation</a>



"Look at us go!!! All graduates now with so much motivation and happiness to get out here!"

#### All About OSAP

Going into the new academic year, the Ontario Student Assistance Program (OSAP) section of the Student Fees & Financial Resources website has been updated to align with the format of the Tuition Fees and Registration Road Map pages. Staff and students will be able to use the sticky menu to easily navigate the essential information and links related to OSAP funding, repayment and more.

Check out the updated pages here: <a href="https://example.ca/osap">humber.ca/osap</a>



## Coming up next: Fall Start Up and Open House!

The RO is hard at work enrolling students and getting ready to welcome new and returrning students back on campus this fall. We are looking forward to more opportunities to connect with prospective and new students in-person at Open House and to helping returning students both virtually and in person as they continue their journey at Humber, getting them all the way to the finish line and beyond!